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The Patients’ Behbud 
Society for Aga Khan 
University Hospital 
(PBS) is an 
independent, 
charitable society 
responsible for 
collecting and 
disbursing zakat, in 
order to help 
mustehiq patients 
receive high quality 
medical treatment at 
the Aga Khan 
University Hospital 
(AKUH), its clinics 
and medical centres.

Since inception in 
2001, PBS has 
successfully provided 
financial support 
worth over Rs 686 
million to 24,214 
mustehiq patients. 
PBS assists the most 
underprivileged 
members of society, 
without any 
discrimination or 
compromise in the 
quality of care.  
As a legal entity, PBS 
adheres to a 
meticulous process of 
identifying the most 
deserving patients 
who are eligible for 
zakat on a shariah 
compliant basis, with 
publicly available, 
regularly audited 
account details. 



During 2014, the 
amount received on 
account of zakat was 
Rs 104.74 million 
from Pakistani donors 
and Rs 3.35 million 
from donors outside 
Pakistan.

In 2014, based also 
on collections during 
2013, over Rs 124 
million worth of zakat 
was used to support 
3737 mustehiqeen, 
25 per cent of whom 
were children. Men, 
women and children 
were provided 
primary, secondary 
and tertiary 
healthcare. PBS 
liaises with areas of 
specialty such as 
paediatrics, oncology 
and cardiology to 
ensure that the 
Hospital’s cutting 
edge research and 
technology is 
accessible to the 
most vulnerable 
patients, particularly 
against 
life-threatening 
illnesses.

During 2014, a 
significant portion of 
PBS funds were used 
to treat hepatitis and 
oral cavity cancer 
patients. 240 patients 
were provided 
hepatitis vaccines 
worth Rs 2.6 million.



Inpatient Care 1265 34%

Lab 521 14%

Pharmacy 240 6%

Radiology 296 8%

Radiation Onco Procedure 1100 29%

Surgical Day  Care 126 3%

Other Investigations 189 5%

Total 3737 100%    

Service provided No. of  patients Percentage of patients 

SERVICES 
PROVIDED TO PATIENTS

Inpatient Care 104,497,149 84%

Lab 2,534,023 2%

Pharmacy 2,588,377 2%

Radiology 2,973,230 2%

Radiation Onco Procedure 6,687,514 5%

Surgical Day  Care 3,964,181 3%

Other Investigations 1,111,930 1%

Total 124,356,404 100%

Service provided PBS support (Rs) Percentage of PBS support

Karachi
70% 4%

Balochistan
2%
KPK

3%
Punjab

21%
Sindh

ORIGIN OF PATIENTS



WITH GRATITUDE TO 
OUR DONORS AND PARTNERS:

SOUTH

COMMUNICATIONS

NETWORK

MILLENNIUM MEDIAXEBEC



CONTACT US:
The Patients' Behbud Society for Aga Khan University Hospital

Stadium Road, P. O. Box 3500, Karachi 74800, Pakistan
Tel: +92 21 3486 3000 Email: patients.behbud@aku.edu 

Website: www.pbs.akuh.org 


